The special meeting for the Town of Grant was held October 16, 2023. All board members were present.

Chairman Mark Dietsche called the meeting to order.

The town board reviewed the budget summary and the proposed budget for 2024. The board has decided to increase the pay rate of the Town Board and the Patrolmen to keep up with inflation and nation wide pay increases. These increases and other budget changes will be further discussed at the town elector's meeting on November 13th, 2023.

Brad Larson made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Tim Lauffer. Motion carried.

Roseann Bowe, Clerk